Minutes of the 
Management Committee of
The Hunter General Practitioners Association


A meeting of the HGPA Management Committee was held at Lochinvar on Tuesday 13/10/15.

Apologies were received from Lee Fong and Colin Pearce.

Present were John Goswell, Megan Hamilton. Fiona van Leeuwen, Steven De Lyall, David Smith and Richard Terry.

…….

In preparation for the PHN planning day on 19/10/15, Dr Belinda Guest, a Board member of the PHN, has asked for opinions as to what the PHN should prioritise, and what is currently frustrating GPs. The Committee discussed this request at length and will respond (David).

The CEO of the PHN has suggested a meeting with representatives from the HGPA and this is planned for shortly after their planning day on 19/10/15 (Fiona).

The Management Committee will prepare a submission to the MBS review, and Megan will prepare a request for input from HGPA members and Megan will compile/edit responses.

The foreshadowed meeting with Dr Guan Yeo, the Chair of the NSW Faculty of the RACGP will be held soon to explore our mutual interests and to establish ties. (Steve and Colin).


The next meeting will be held on 11 November, 2015.
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David Smith.
Secretary.
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